
The Traill County Commissioners came to order in special session on Tuesday, July 14, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. with the 
following members in-person: Commissioners Eblen, Elliott, Young and Amb. Commissioner Nesvig attended the 
meeting via conference call. 
 
The purpose of the special meeting was to review the 2021 budget requests. A few minor changes were made, and 
the amounts will used for the August estimated tax statements.  The 2021 budget adjustments will be finalized on or 
before October 1, 2021. 
 
HEALTH DISTRICT: Brenda Stallman, TC Health District Director met with commission to discuss the approved COVID-
19 policies.  After discussion, it was requested to have Tom Eblen send an email to all department heads and 
employees reminding them of the importance of following the policies that were approved. 
 
There being no further business to be brought before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 10:29 a.m. to meet 
again in regular session on Tuesday, July 21, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Attest: 
________________________________________                      _________________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor               Thomas Eblen, Chairman 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


